
City-Wide Community/Police Dialogue 

Continuing our Local Conversation 
 

WHEN: Monday February 23, 6:30 to 8:30pm (doors open at 6pm) 

WHERE: Trenton Masonic Temple 

100 Barrack Street  

Trenton, NJ 

Organized by the Trenton Citizens-Police Advisory Council and the Trenton Police Department. 

This is a moderated dialogue and everyone has a voice. 
 

Moderators: Rev. Karen Hernandez-Granzen and Patrick Hall 

 

The Mayor and Police Director are joining the dialogue 

 

FREE PARKING is available behind the building, on the street and in the State parking lots across 

the street and the other side of the War Memorial off Memorial Drive. There is also a paid 

parking garage next to the Wyndham Garden Hotel.  

More parking information and directions are available at:  

http://www.trentonmasonictemple.com/HTMTParkingDirections.pdf 

 

For more information: Maria Kelly (mariagkelly7777@gmail.com 609-273-3490) 

    www.CollaborationTrenton.com/Dialogue 

 


